==============================
COMMUNITY BOARD 8 MANHATTAN
==============================

Subject: FYI: 2nd Avenue Subway Drill October 19th
 

Good afternoon,
 
I would like to bring to your attention an emergency drill that will take place within the bounds of your Community Board tomorrow, October 19th.  The information is as follows:
 
      The FDNY is conducting an emergency response exercise for the 2nd Avenue Subway Emergency Drill on Wednesday, October 19thfrom 5 pm to 10 pm. Expect numerous emergency vehicles and lane closures on E92 Street from 3rd Avenue to 1st Avenue.
 
There will be a Notify NYC message going out today about this. We encourage everyone to sign up for Notify NYC atwww.nyc.gov/oem. Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns.
 
Regards,
Rachel Sulaymanov
 
Rachel Sulaymanov
Intergovernmental Liaison
NYC Office of Emergency Management
718-422-8475
rsulaymanov@oem.nyc.gov
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